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Dates: 

Friday 11th September – 27th September Great British Clean 

Monday 14th September – Roald Dahl day. 

21St September – United Nations World Peace Day 

Parents’ Evenings 3rd and 5th November. May be Zoom or face to face as normal. TBC 

It has been most impressive to see how well the children have returned to school.  We naturally have a different school to the one last September due to 

the measures put in place to keep us all safe but the children have responded positively to the changes and are working hard with their learning.  

Homework will continue to be shared on the class pages on our website so please keep looking. 

All schools have been invited to plant a tree on World Peace Day to represent our aim for peace and a more sustainable future.  If anyone has a beautiful 

tree they wish to donate could they please notify Mrs Hicks?  We will spend the day focussing on environmental and global issues to increase our children’s 

awareness of the importance of trees and forests.  The planting of the tree is to symbolize hope and the continuity of life. 

We had a lot of interest this year in our Headboy/Deputy Headboy and Headgirl/Deputy Headgirl posts and we are to invite those shortlisted to produce a 

short video presentation that will be shared with each class.  As always, the children will then vote along with the staff to make the final choice.  Their roles 

initially will not be as they have been in the past as we are not able to allow children to mix with other phases across school but they still will have the 

accolade of being selected to represent the whole school in their final year. 

Ahead of our whole school celebration of Roald Dahl day we would like all children to find out and remember one fact about him. On Monday (Roald Dahl 

day) each class will collate the facts and discuss what a fantastic author he was.  Fantastical new words ~ Roald Dahl is the master of creating funny and 

fantastic (sometimes tricky to say) new words. Your challenge is to create your own new word to describe something from our world. 1 winner from each 

class will receive a prize!     Please email your words to Mrs Jones by 9pm on Monday 14th September N.Jones@carletongreen.lancs.sch   
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We currently have a vacancy in our kitchen for a catering assistant for 16 hours a week.  Further details can be found on the Lancashire jobs vacancy 

website or our school website. 
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